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PUMPKIN PATCH 2021 PROCEDURES 

 

If you are volunteering for the first shift of the day, or there is no one working the 

patch when you arrive for your shift, you should follow these procedures: 

Be sure to check Honor Jar for any overnight contributions.  The cash box and the 

Samsung tablet are in the Office.  The first time you work in the patch, co-leaders 

will show up to show you how to work the tablet, and there are instructions in the 

bottom of the cash box. 

There are two sources of keys to the building if you do not have one:  hanging on 

a hook in the trash bin on the right inside door are keys to the building and when 

you have the cash box, there is a building key labeled BATHROOM. 

Contact Maryann 512-680-0450 or Jane 512-496-5950 for help if needed. 

Once you have opened the patch, if you leave for any reason (restroom or your 

shift ends and next work is not there), please make sure the cash box and table 

are locked in the kitchen (bottom fat drawer next to the refrigerator).  Then call 

Maryann or Jane so they can pick them up and lock in the office. 

Many shifts are filled, but some have only one person.  Invite one of your friends 

to come by for a 2.5-hour conversation while you are serving.  Many slots are 

filled, but it may be that some will not be.  Leave the Honor Jar instructions so 

people coming to buy can purchase via cpfumc.org/donations on their phones or 

leave cash in the Honor Jar. 

 

DO NOT SELL THE MODEL PUMPKINS THAT HAVE THE PRICE IDENTIFIED ON THEM 

DO NOT NEGOTIATE THE PRICE 

 

Remember, this is our mission to support the Navajo Indians and we want to 

honor their rules.  Two thirds of the money we raise go to the Navajos who grew 

these pumpkins near Farmington NM.  We keep 1/3 for expenses. 


